
 

 

Classroom News              
Class Name:  Conisbrough                  Term: 6   2024-2025 

What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 
We have reached the end of another 

amazing year and are ready for the summer 

holidays. Our students have reflected on their 

year and shared some of their highlights.  

 

Some are proud of themselves now enjoying 

offsite visits to colleges to think about next 

steps (Congratulations to one moving on!) 

and really enjoyed a road safety talk 

considering safety issues around lorries, noting 

the blind spots especially when they cannot 

see cyclists – so many mirrors and cameras!  

 

Some of our students are quite rightly 

incredibly proud of their achievements when 

they have done work experience, and we 

have had wonderful feedback about the 

progress and empathy they have shown 

while at work.  

 

We had a particularly successful fishing trip – 

the biggest fish yet – and the level of 

concentration and detail put into DT has 

been a joy to watch.  

 

We also went out looking for features in our 

landscape which reflect our local history and 

found pill boxes from WW2 dotted around the 

fields; they can be found alongside what 

visibly remains of former anti-tank trenches. 

One is now being used as a cowshed!  

 

Students have been looking at money in 

maths and securing efficient methods for 

addition and subtraction of larger numbers, 

practising carry and borrowing where 

needed.  

 

With new recycling bins in school there was 

an ideal opportunity to consider our 

environment, reducing and reusing materials 

and learning about sustainability.  

 

Well done on all your hard work Conisbrough 

Class. We have worked together as a team 

and look forward to new and exciting plans 

for the next academic year.  

Conisbrough Team 

Karin, Jonny, Lauren, Lauren, Donna 

 

      
 

           
 

  

Dates & Points to remember:  

 

Last day of term:  Tuesday 22nd July 2025 

 

First day back for 2025-2026: Friday 5th September 2025 

 

 


